
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff     Term:   Autumn 2019         Whole School Topic: Colours 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

The whole school topic this term is 

colours. The first book we shared in 

English was called ‘mix it up’, a book all 

about what happens when you mix 

two different coloured paints together. 

The children enjoyed using the book 

and seeing what colour was going to 

be next. We then used real paints and 

copied the book to mix our own 

colours, this was great fun. The second 

book we have been looking at is called 

‘blue hat, green hat’ all about different 

colours of clothes. The children have 

enjoyed looking at the clothes and 

being able to try them on.  

 

In maths we began the term by 

working on colour names and making 

patterns using colours. We have now 

moved on to numbers where the 

children are using Numicon to help 

practice their counting.  

 

On a Friday afternoon we have been 

doing messy sensory for inclusion with 

the other children in Primary 1. They 

have loved exploring all the different 

coloured sensory materials.  

 

A fantastic first half term.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
 

Lots of lovely exploring of different coloured 

foods in cooking. All the children have worked 

at their own pace to explore food by touching, 

licking, smelling and tasting.  

 

Friday 25th October – Last day of term  

Monday 4th October – First day back  

Friday 29th November – Inset Day 


